SCRAPBOOK

This is a regular feature of “ Flying Saucer Review ” to reassure you that space ships have always
been with us throughout history.

This is a hand-drawn document from an ancient monastic manuscript describing the appearance
of unidentified flying objects over a medieval village in 1566 A.D. This was drawn by a priest

who witnessed the occurrence.

and took place at the headquarters
of the British Medical Association in
Tavistock Square.

Dr. A. S. Parkes and Dr. Audrey
U. Smith of the National Institute of
Medical Research told the meeting
that space flight travellers may start
their journey to the moon frozen stiff.

They said that mice, rats and dogs’

(From page 4, column 3)

had all been revived from body
temperatures just above nought
degrees centigrade.

They added that the biologist was
not within sight of obtaining long-
term suspended animation in warm-
blooded animals, but it would be a
mistake to suppose that he never
would.
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When it becomes practicable a
proportion of the crew of a spaceship
carried in a state of suspended
animation would reduce oxygen and
food requirements and ensure re-
placements for the animate members
who on longer journeys might begin
to suffer from old age, if nothing
else.



